
   GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
                                                             Wednesday, January 15, 2020 
 
 
HOT LUNCH: Bean and Cheese Burrito 
  Charbroiled Hamburger 
 
 
BIRTHDAYS: None  
 
 

1. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet today in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for a very 
important activities planning meeting. 8th graders will meet during 8th grade lunch 
period and 7th grade will meet during 7th grade lunch. 
 

2. Attention Tiger Nation: If you are interested in joining the girls volleyball team for the 

2020 season, there will be an informational meeting after school this Thursday, January 

16th from 3:15 to 4:00 in room 210. If you cannot attend the meeting, stay tuned to the 

morning announcements for tryout dates and see Coach LaBud for more information.  

 

3. Students interested in participating in the 2020 Gurrie Geography Bee stop into Mr. 

Sullivan’s room after school on Thursday.  We will be sharing information about dates 

for the Bee competition and hosting a practice session until 4 o’clock.  See Mr. Sullivan if 

you have any questions. 

 

4. The boys’ basketball hosted Park Red for the season rematch.  The 7th grade team won 

their game with great team defense and great offense of play from the rain maker Dillan 

Hall, galloping Gavin Carolan, Leo the lion, Ian twinkle toes Polanski, and with a great 

block on defense Tyler the wall Kirk.   

 

5. The 8th grade also won their game with great team defense and great offensive scoring 

from the flash Eliezer Soto, the mongoose Yasir Garcia, the tower of power Sean Jenkins,  

mighty mighty Jack McLane, Xavier the mail man and the Tasmanian diablo Sean Cherry. 

 

 

 


